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Dear Year 7 Parents and Carers 
 
OAKLANDS CHRISTMAS CAROL SERVICE 
Wednesday 14th December 2022, 7.00pm in the School Hall 
 
We are starting to plan for our traditional Carol Service in December and are very pleased that this 
year we can return to holding this event in our school hall and invite members of the Oaklands 
community.  This promises to be a real family occasion and is a very important event on our school 
calendar. It is a service of carols and readings, followed by festive mulled wine and mince pies. 
 
Year 7 students have a special role to play as they form a choir which will sing carols as well as lead 
the congregational singing. This community event is an important part of their Transition.  We think 
this is a lovely way to end their first term at Oaklands and an appropriate way to mark this season in 
the liturgical year.  
 
ALL Year 7 students are required to attend on the evening as they will have been rehearsing for this 
event in school in the days leading up to the Carol Service and in Music lessons. They will need to be 
in school by 6.30pm in full school uniform and can be collected at 8.30pm. However, we sincerely 
hope that you will stay and join us for the service.  
 
Please could you complete and submit the online consent form by accessing the link below to indicate 
attendance at this event, so that we have numbers to assist in the seating and catering arrangements. 
Returns by Thursday 1st December please. 
 

Carol Service Consent Form 2022  
 
Thank you in advance for your support. 
 
Yours sincerely 
    
 
 
 
Ms S Whyte    Mrs S Richardson 
Deputy Head    Head of Performing Arts 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=q510xXSxzk6TjW_s7KPIr0mV_JI88lRLrkmmp7D0_BhUQzFZSDhJWEZQNlFSMTlYSlJQWjBSRFlPVy4u

